
 

SUSTAINABLE TRANSPORT POLICY 

 

At Barberyn Ayurveda Resorts we are very conscious of the negative impacts tourism and transport 

have on the environment. We periodically review our operations, and where feasible always opt 

for transport options that are less pollutant, thereby minimizing our carbon footprint.  

 

 

In order to uphold this policy we are willing to commit to the following: 

 

 Training all members of staff on sustainable transport and raising awareness among 

employees, and guests where possible.  

 Provide our chauffeurs and transport providers with a strict code of conduct, along with 

training on sustainability.  

 Monitoring of fuel consumption and driving style – request feedback from guests and 

discuss with driver.  

 Encouraging the prioritization of sustainable transport options for staff when travelling 

around the island or abroad. 

 Prioritizing sustainable transport options for guests doing transfers or excursions, taking 

into account price, comfort, and any practical considerations.  

 Ensuring vehicles used by guests for transfers and excursions are appropriately allocated – 

you don’t allocate a mini coach for two pax.  

 Ensuring routes taken are carefully planned to minimize unnecessary use of fuel.  

 Diligently ensure all vehicles are serviced and maintained regularly according to the 

manufacturer’s specifications. 

 Purchasing vehicles with low energy consumption and emissions where feasible.  

 

All employees are responsible for upholding this policy under the supervision of the Resident 

Manager and Transport Manager.  

 

Our Sustainable Transport Policy is aligned with the following Sustainable Development Goals:  

 

         
 

 

 


